
Your Voice is Important!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hunterdon County, working in partnership with the Highlands Council, is updating 
its Growth Management Plan, which will guide county-level investment, support 

municipalities, and provide a shared vision for the County’s next decade.  

A public information session will take place in person on October 3, 2022 at 7pm in the 
Assembly room of Building 1 at the County Route 12 Complex. It is an ideal time and 

place to learn more about the development of the County’s Growth Management Plan 
and make your voice heard. 

The current Growth Management Plan, along with information about future updates, 
can be found at: https://hunterdoncountymasterplan.org/  

Comments may be directed to Katherine Fullerton, Supervising Planner for the County 
of Hunterdon at the Route 12 County Complex, PO Box 2900, 314 State Route 12, 

Flemington, NJ 08822 or via phone at (908)-788-1490. 

Hunterdon County Growth Management Plan  
Public Visioning Session 

October 3, 2022 - 7pm 
Route 12 County Complex, Building 1, Assembly Room 

314 State Route 12, Flemington, NJ 08822 
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